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EVENTS: 

• Anita Farnholtz and Doug Kerr will be supporting an AUXDATA II Help Desk at D-Train.  They will 
be available to answer questions and help members with AUXDATA.  

• Monthly sessions with SO-IS and FSO-IS officers will be set up to conduct training and to provide 
assistance that is needed. 
 

PROGRAM UPDATES: 
 

• A system wide AUXDATA II password update was initiated last week.  All members are required to 
change their passwords to meet the new criteria. 

• BSX ran a REYR update in January and again on February 16.  These updates will now be run on a 
monthly basis for the “rolling” requirements such as RM/TCT, CRM, NavRules. 

GOALS: 

• To provide more training in AUXDATA II for our members.  I will be working with DSO-MT to get 
some training on the district schedule. 

• We will be working to identify the competencies that were migrated in error and get these 
corrected or archived.  

• Training!  AUX-10 classes are underway booth in person and remotely. IS Officers who are 
interested in attending a class should contact me to check on availability of seats in the class.  
There are two in person classes and two classes being taught remotely for this year. 

 
I will be teaching at the AUX-10 C-School and the DSO-IS meetings at N-Train and therefore I will not be 
able to attend our D-Train. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Pamela Berger,  DSO-IS 
 


